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CHECK UP
November 1, 2013
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This is what the world looks like when you climb out of the fog!  That is Duncan down below.

Today’s Check up Includes:

· Meeting Schedules
· Community meetings  and  Events
· Clements Centre Sock Drive
· Kin Park Urban Youth Farm- Check it out
· Flu Shot or Mask Rule Upheld by Arbitrator
· Genetically Modified Foods Workshop
· Movember
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CCHN Network Member Meetings- 
Important Call in Meeting Monday November 4th 5:30 pm- Please see email for call in numbers
Next CCHN Meeting November 14 – Please note that this meeting starts at 5:00 pm and will then open to the public at 6:00 pm- the LOCATION is the St John’s Hall 486 Jubilee Street- This evening will then be shared with Island Health at 6:30 pm
Admin Committee Meeting November 20- POSTPONED Due to CDH forum in Shawnigan Lake
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Upcoming Events/ Workshops/ Community Meetings
· Community Forums for future Cowichan District Hospital Site Acquisition
November 12, 6:30 to 8:30 pm Vancouver Island University Auditorium
November 20, 6:30 to 8:30 pm Shawnigan Lake Community Centre
November 30, 10 am to 12 noon, Ladysmith Seniors Hall
November 30, 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm Cowichan Lake Arena Multi Purpose Hall

· CCHN and Island Health Open House for 5 year Strategic Plan
November 14th St John’s Hall 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm 486 Jubilee Street 
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Clements Centre Sock Drive
We are a non-profit organization in the Cowichan Valley that has been providing services for children and adults with developmental disabilities since 1957. October is Community Living Month and the launch of our Annual Sock Drive.
Clements Centre Society is hosting its 5th Annual Sock Drive. Our goal this year is to collect 2,013 new pairs of socks which are then given back to others in our community. Some of the agencies who have benefited in past years include: Women Against Violence Against Women (WAVAW), Baby’s Best Chance, Warmland House, Cowichan Valley Basket Society, as well as many local afterschool children’s programs.
If you are interested in donating new socks for all ages and genders, please contact Debbie at Clements Centre: (250) 746-4135 Ext 226. Debbie would be happy to provide any additional information and pick up any donations.
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KIN PARK YOUTH URBAN FARM – CHECK OUT THE LINK!
To all of our partners, supporters, sponsors and funders,

We wanted to update you on the latest news out of the Kin Park Youth Urban Farm! 
Cowichan Green Community’s (CGC) Kin Park Youth Urban Farm was shortlisted this last month as a finalist for the Real Estate Foundation of BC's 2013 Land Awards. We were up against two other projects in the non-profit sector category.

The Real Estate Foundation, a philanthropic organization that funds projects that advance responsible and informed land use, conservation and real estate practices, created the Land Awards to honour companies, non-profits and governments leading innovative land-use projects that contribute to sustainable communities.

Finalists are selected on their ability to demonstrate innovation, leadership and collaboration in sustainable land use in BC and are chosen in three categories: private sector, public sector and non-profit sector.

Winners were announced at the gala event on October 25th. Though we did not take home an award, it was a big honour to be nominated. We've attached the video that was produced for the event to showcase our project.
Thank you again for all of your support. This project wouldn't be where it is without all of you!
Sincerely,

Heather
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZwHKxdsOqDU&list=PL0wjg5pxK134cSwLubuzihVXWYEs5satG&index=8

Heather Kaye
Supervisor, Kin Park Youth Urban Farm Project
Cowichan Green Community
www.cowichangreencommunity.org
250-748-8506
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Genetically Engineered (GE) Foods & Human Health Presentation
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	When:
	November 16 2013 

	Time:
	7:00 pm

	Where:
	Vancouver Island University Cowichan Campus, Room 140 - 2011 University Way, Duncan, BC


Do you have questions or concerns regarding genetically engineered (GE) foods and human health? If so, the Cowichan Green Community is excited to announce that they have partnered with the Society for a GE Free BC and the Greenpeace Vancouver Local Group to bring the Genetically Engineered Foods and Human Health: A Cross-Canada Speaker’s Tour, to Duncan, BC.

Taking place on November 16th, 2013 at Vancouver Island University, Cowichan Campus Room 140 (2011 University Way, Duncan, BC), this will be an opportunity for the public to discuss their concerns regarding GE foods. Featuring a presentation by Dr. Thierry Vrain, a retired soil biologist and genetic engineer who after a 30-year career with Agriculture Canada now speaks against GE technology, the goal of this presentation will be to address the topic of GE foods and human health from a scientific perspective. 

Speaking to the science behind GE foods and the documented effects of GE foods on human health, Dr. Vrain will address what the future holds for us if GE foods are not stopped. Representing a perspective on this topic that is often overshadowed or discounted by the proponents of GE technology and the Canadian Government, Dr. Vrain will speak to his experience as a genetic engineer and discuss why he now sees GE foods as a risk to human health, as opposed to a beneficial component of.

This is a ‘by donation’ event (suggested donation of $5.00). However, no one will be turned away. Doors will open at 6:30pm.

For more information on the Cross-Canada Tour, please visit http://gefreebc.wordpress.com/info/ or contact GEFoods.Tour@gmail.com
http://www.cowichangreencommunity.org/content/ge-foods-human-health-cross-canada-speakers-tour
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Conference Opportunity- Time Running Out

	Professional development for Board members 
Boards face numerous challenges and require specific knowledge and skills to sustain and enhance their organizations, including understanding their roles and responsibilities, organizational planning and leadership, how to attract qualified board members, and much more. BCNPHA is offering a series of workshops at our fall conference that will give board members needed knowledge and tools to take back to their organizations. Click here for information on these sessions and how to register. 
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	[bookmark: CF][image: CF]Conference sessions filling up fast - register today to avoid disappointment 
Our fall conference offers so much to the sector, from hands-on learning to in-depth discussions of policy directions and research findings. With more than 70 workshop sessions, plenaries, networking events and our one day special symposium on food security in a social housing context, there's something for everyone. A number of sessions have already reached capacity, so if you're thinking of attending, register now and make your workshop selections to avoid disappointment. We look forward to seeing you November 18 to 20! conference.bcnpha.ca 
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[image: Kendall-Perry12-2.4.jpg]Flu shot-or-mask rule upheld by arbitrator

                                                                        Provincial Health Officer Dr. Perry Kendall 
Black Press

News For You 
Share this story

By Tom Fletcher - BC Local News
Published: October 24, 2013 2:00 PM
Updated: October 24, 2013 2:11 PM
Health care workers and visitors in patient care areas will be required to have the current influenza vaccination or wear a mask when the annual influenza season returns in December.
Health care union objections to the policy were rejected by a labour arbitrator's ruling this week, a decision Provincial Health Officer Dr. Perry Kendall called "good news for patients."
The policy can now be enforced for staff across all of B.C.'s health authorities, particularly in long-term care facilities, Kendall said Thursday. Visitors will be on an "honour system" to keep their flu shots up to date or use a mask when they visit friends and relatives, he said.
The current influenza vaccine is available from doctors and pharmacies around the province, and is free to those with chronic conditions or who come in contact with people who are at higher risk of serious complications from influenza. To find out if you are eligible for a free vaccine, see this website, ask your doctor or pharmacist, or call HealthLink BC at 8-1-1.
U.S. health care facilities have similar rules and voluntary compliance of staff members is very high, said Kendall, who has been pushing for the restriction for some time. Health employers now have the option of progressive discipline to make sure employees protect against passing on influenza virus to vulnerable patients.
"We obviously hope it won't come to that, because we believe that health care workers do care for their patients," Kendall said.
The Health Sciences Association, a union representing lab techs and other specialists in the health care system, had argued that its members were entitled to make their own decision on whether to get the annual vaccine. It is formulated each year by international health authorities, based on the dominant strains of influenza that are found around the world.
Kendall said the arbitrator accepted research findings from the University of Minnesota that found the vaccine to be 90 per cent effective in years when it is a "good match" with the virus strain that emerges during winter.
The study found that a less accurate match causes the effectiveness to drop as low as 40 per cent, but Kendall noted that is better than zero protection, which is what skipping the flu shot provides.
Arbitrator Robert Diebolt wrote that given the seriousness of influenza, a severe respiratory condition that causes death in frail elderly people each winter, increasing immunization protection is a reasonable policy for health care facilities.
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LADYSMITH Health & Community Services FA I R
Friday November 1, 2013
Ladysmith Secondary School
710, 6th Avenue, 2:30 pm - 5:00 pm

•FREE Flu shots for those eligible
*On-site testing for cardiac risk, blood pressure & blood sugar

[image: ]• Over 20 displays about health & wellness at any age

• Topics include:
- Diabetes Information & Resources
[image: ]- Heart Health and Stroke Prevention
- Mental Health & Addictions Services
- Nutrition and Healthy Eating Resources
- and MORE!

Questions? Please call 250-739-5777

Presented by the Ladysmith Community Health Advisory Committee, Town of Ladysmith, in partnership with Island Health (VIHA)and Ladysmith Secondary School
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Movember- From Grant Waldman
It’s Movember and I'll be growing a moustache to raise funds and awareness for men's health. There’s a long road ahead and I’m looking for someone to sit shotgun.
Fight for your right to change the face of men’s health, enlist for Movember and join my team now http://moteam.co/west-coast-men
A moustache is the mark of a man, and today it’s a symbol to spark conversations about important health issues. Only a few generations have been given the opportunity to make a difference in their hour of need, pledge to grow a moustache for change, or support those that do.
Find out more about why you should join me by taking a look at the causes we are fighting for: http://ca.movember.com/programs
Thanks for supporting Gen Mo and helping us change the face of men's health. 
Swift | Silent | Hairy 

In Community,

Grant M. Waldman, Executive Director/Wellness Coach
West Coast Men's Support Society
Ph: (250) 597-2801
NEW TOLL FREE: (855) MEN WORK (636-9675)
Fx: (888) 845-3405
213-80 Station St, Duncan, BC, V9L 1M4
grant@westcoastmen.org 
http://www.westcoastmen.org
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Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share?
Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the weekly Check UP Newsletter
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